
October 27, 1977

Elolse Doty
Box 1244
Lancaster, Calif. 93534

Dear Ms. Doty:

Your recent note regarding the Nazis has been
received. Rest assured that we 1n the Village
of Skokie are fighting them with every legal
device available to us. I heartily agree
that these kind of people have no status 1n
a country of freedom-loving people such as the
United States.

I want to encourage you to always speak up
against tactics such as those used by anyone
low enough to adopt the word "Nazi" as their
title.

Sincerely,

Albert J. Smith

me


